WHITE PLAINS CENTER FOR NURSING CARE
Visiting a Resident in our Facility

The following information is posted here on our website for all visitors, families, and friends of our
White Plains Center Residents. Hopefully, this will facilitate your visiting process and allow you to visit
your loved ones safely.
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At this time, there is no active Covid testing of Visitors to our facility.

We do encourage visitors to be up to date on their Covid 19 vaccinations, as well as other
vaccines to prevent spread of infections to our residents.

Masks are recommended for any visitors who are visiting residents with any cold symptoms. -
It is recommended that anyone with cold or flu symptoms not visit until they are clear of these
symptoms.

Visitors who request self-testing may do so at the reception desk.

All visitors must enter and exit the facility through the main entrance and be screened at the
Kiosk in the lobby for record keeping purposes. This allows the facility to track any symptoms
related to Covid-19 that are entered into the Kiosk.

Hand sanitizer is available through out the facility as well to be used at any time while visiting.

Please obey all signs in the facility with reference to precautions to be taken anywhere you are
visiting

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Linda Loffredo
Administrator




